
Holy Name Parish Mission Statement 
Holy Name Parish is a Eucharistic Family of Faith, united with Catholic 
people throughout the world. Nourished by Word and Sacrament, we 

strive to help each member grow in their Faith. We seek to imitate Christ 
by assisting others in their spiritual and material needs, as we journey 

toward achieving our ultimate goal of eternal life. 
 

Holy Name Parish Office:  

709 Hanover Street, Fall River, MA 02720-3798 
 

   Telephone:                508-679-6732 
   Fax:                508-675-4755 
   Website:               www.holynamefr.com 
   Office/Secretary e-mail:             office@holynamefr.com 
   Pastor’s e-mail:              frjay@holynamefr.com 
   Music Ministry e-mail:             music@holynamefr.com 

 

Holy Name Parish Office of  

Faith Formation and Youth Ministry  

850 Pearce Street, Fall River, MA 02720-5534 
 

   Telephone Number:            508-678-7532 
   Faith Formation e-mail:            faithformation@holynamefr.com 
   Youth Ministry e-mail:            youthministry@holynamefr.com 

 

Holy Name Parish School 

850 Pearce Street, Fall River, MA 02720-5534 
 

   Telephone Number:            508-674-9131 
   Fax Number:             508-679-0571 
   Website:             www.hnsfr.org 

 

Welcome to New Parishioners 
 

If you are new to our Parish, we offer you a warm welcome. 
We hope you will favor our Parish with your prayers, your presence, 

and your stewardship of Time, Talent and Treasure.  We would  
be happy to have you be a registered member(s) of our parish.  

It’s easy to do.  Call Fr. Jay at 508-679-6732 to set up  
a time to meet and be registered. 

 Holy  

   Name  

   Parish 
 

PASTORAL STAFF 

Pastor:  Rev. Jay T. Maddock 

In Residence:  Rev. James M. Fitzpatrick 

Assisting Priest:  Rev. Richard Furlong 

School Principal:  Dr. Patricia M. Wardell 

Director of Faith Formation and Youth Ministry: 

John Pietruszka 

Director of Music: Erik Thompson 
 

SUNDAY MASSES 
Vigil Mass - 4:00 pm Saturday;  

Sundays: 8:30, 10:30, and 5:00 pm 
 

WEEKDAY MASSES 

7:00 AM (Monday - Friday) 

8:00 AM Saturday and Holidays 
 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 

Confessions are heard on Saturday at 3:15 pm,  

 or by calling Fr. Jay for an appointment. 
 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 

Monday - Fridays 7:30 am to 9:00 pm 
 

WEEKLY HOLY HOUR 

Monday at 7:00 - 8:00 pm 

No Holy Hour on Holidays 

Rosary, Miraculous Medal Novena, 

Benediction of the Blessed Sacrament 
 

CHAPLET OF DIVINE MERCY 

Wednesday at 3:00 pm 
 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM 

By appointment. Parents must contact  

the Pastor for an appointment. 
 

SACRAMENT OF MATRIMONY 

Those parishioners wishing to be married here at Holy Name must 

contact the Pastor AT LEAST EIGHT MONTHS before the date 

of the wedding. No arrangements should be made for a reception 

until you make arrangements with the Church. 
 

VISITATION AND ANOINTING OF THE SICK 

We are pleased to anoint and/or bring Holy Communion to any 

parishioner who cannot participate at Mass  

for any legitimate reason. Please contact us. 



HOLY NAME CHURCH FALL RIVER, MA 

 
 
 
 
 
He said, "Young man, I tell you, arise!" The dead man sat up 

and began to speak, and Jesus gave him to his mother. Fear 

seized them all, and they glorified God, exclaiming, "A great 

prophet has arisen in our midst," and "God has visited his 

people." - Lk 7:14c-16  
 
 
 

JUNE 4 & 5, 2016 

TENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

“THE YEAR OF MERCY” 
 

Saturday  06/04 4:00 p.m. Anibal Arruda 

Sunday  06/05 8:30 a.m. Dina & Joseph Terceira 

             10:30 a.m. Arthur Lothrop 

  5:00 p.m. Joseph T. Czerwonka 

Monday  06/06 7:00 a.m. People of the Parish 

Tuesday  06/07 7:00 a.m. Helen Willis 

Wednesday  06/08 7:00 a.m. In Thanksgiving for Fr. Jeff 

   Cabral’s 14th Anniversary of 

   Priestly Ordination 

Thursday  06/09 7:00 a.m. Mary M. Rogers 

Friday  06/10 7:00 a.m. Almerinda Barbosa 

Saturday  06/11 8:00 a.m. Hilda St. Louis & 

   Berta Medeiros 

               4:00 p.m. Mariana Pacheco 

Sunday  06/12 8:30 a.m. Charles Hauck 

  10:30 a.m. Rosemary Melvin 

               5:00 p.m. George Amaral 

 

SACRIFICIAL GIVING 

MAY 28 & 29, 2016 

Budget: ................................................................ $5,861.59 

Monthly Debt to Date: ........................................ $2,153.00 
 

THOUGHT FOR TODAY:  Jesus raised the young man of 
Naim and gave him back to his mother.  The Lord still raises 
up men and women and gives them to the church as priests, 
religious sisters and brothers and deacons.  Is the Lord 
calling you or someone you know? 
 

OUR ANNUAL PARISH TRIP TO THE PAWSOX will take 

place on FRIDAY, JULY 1.  The night includes baseball 
starting at 6:15 p.m. followed by a great Fireworks 
Display.  Tickets are limited and available on a first come, 
first served basis.  Transportation is on your own.  Our seats 

are reserved and we will be sitting together.  If you need 

a ride, let us know far enough ahead of time and we will 
try to provide one for you.  TICKETS are $12.00 per 
person BUT INCLUDES A $3.00 CREDIT to be used for 
concessions that night at the ballpark.  Please call the 
PARISH OFFICE to order the tickets and arrange a time to 
come in, pay for them, and pick them up. 
 

THANKS to our Music Director/Organist, Erik Thompson, 
all of our Choir Members, our soloists and instrumentalists 
for another wonderful year of beautiful music to help us 
praise and thank God.  After a well deserved summer break, 
the Choir will be back with us in September.  PLEASE 
CONSIDER JOINING OUR ADULT AND YOUTH CHOIRS 

THIS COMING SEPTEMBER. 

 

AN INVITATION to young men, ages 14 - 18, to take part in  
“QUO VADIS DAYS”  from July 5 - 9.  Sponsored by the 
Vocation Office of the Diocese of Fall River.  These days 
will include time for recreation, fellowship, prayer and 
discussion to help you think about what God is going to ask 
you to do with your life.  There will be Mass, Adoration of 
the Blessed Sacrament, the Daily Prayer of the Church, the 
Rosary, mountain hiking, sports (soccer, ultimate Frisbee, 
flag football, volleyball, etc.), games and talks.  Brochures 
available at Church entrance.  SEE FR. JAY or our 
seminarian, JUAN CARLOS (who took part in last year’s 
Quo Vadis and will be on the staff for this year’s as well) 
for more information. 
 

AN INVITATION to young women, ages 14 – 18 to take part 
in “CALLED BY NAME:  Martha or Mary or Both?” on 
SATURDAY, JULY 16 from 9:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. at the 
Dominican Sisters Convent, 2012 Elm St., Dighton, MA 
02715.  Young women are invited to come and discover 
your gifts through interactive activities.  Enjoy a nature walk 
and picnic lunch, experience quiet prayer and learn to use 
your gifts.  Cost is $7.00 per person.  To register and/or for 
questions/more information contact Sr. Paulina at 909-496-
2022 or at Sr.Paulina@dioc-fe.org .  Sponsored by the 
Vocation Office of the Diocese of Fall River. 
 

THE DEADLINE HAS BEEN EXTENDED TO JUNE 15. 

“REBUILDING IN FAITH AND HOPE: In this program 
each parish is asked to be part of fulfilling the PASTORAL 

PLANNING GOALS OF THE DIOCESE OF FALL RIVER.  

Doing this depends on prayerful and careful planning.  
EACH PARISHIONER IS INVITED/ENCOURAGED to 
participate in our Parish survey.  The Office for Pastoral 
Planning wants to hear your perspective on our parish life to 
help them share with us as to how Parishes can better 
minister to the needs of parishioners and the wider 
community.  To access the survey online go to our Parish  
Website  at  www.holynamefr.com  or directly at  http://
www.surveygizmo.com/s3/2682037/Diocese-of-Fall-River-
Parishioner-Survey.  FOR THOSE WHO CANNOT DO THE 

SURVEY ELECTRONICALLY, hard copies are available at 
the entrances of Church.  Complete the survey, get it back to 
us at the Parish Office (rectory) BY JUNE 14 and we will 
send it into the Office for Pastoral Planning.  Results of the 
survey will be available to us in the early Fall after careful 
analysis. 
 



TENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  

IN SUPPORT OF LIFE:  “When a patient says I don’t want 
to be a burden, it may really be a question, Am I being a 

burden?...  When a patient says I might as well be dead, he 
or she may really be saying, No one cares about me.  Many 
studies show that assisted suicide requests are almost always 
for psychological or social reasons.”  From “Life Matters:  
Doctor-Assisted Death” from the 2013-14 Respect Life 
Program of the U.S. Bishops   www.goo.gl/Q63C2K 
 

CONGRATULATIONS to our parishioners who are 
graduating from High School this year.  As a parish we wish 
you all the best in whatever path you may follow.  May you 
have the strength to use the gifts and talents given to you by 
God to follow the path He chooses for you. 
 
 

 
 

WELCOME to a new member of our Church.  Lyla G. 
Dempsey received the Sacrament of Baptism here last week.  
Congratulations to her parents, Godparents, and family. 
 

MISSIONS FOR HUMANITY “ALL YOU CAN EAT 

CLAMBOIL” will take place on Saturday, June 11, at the 
Seekonk Rod & Gun Club, 61 Reed St., Rehoboth, MA 
02771.  Doors open at 6 p.m. and the clam boil will be 
served at 7 p.m.  Please bring your own beverages.  Tickets 
are $30.00 per person and can be obtained by contacting 
Kathy Crosson at 508-672-7996 or kcrosson1@comcast.net . 
Proceeds will go toward purchasing Medications and 

Supplies needed for this summer’s Missionary Trips. 
 

“OPEN YOUR HEART TO MERCY” is the theme of this 
year’s CATHOLIC CHARITIES APPEAL FOR THE 

DIOCESE OF FALL RIVER. Please prayerfully consider 
giving as generously as possible to our sisters and brothers 
in need.  A “PLEDGE” will allow you to contribute over a 
ten month period if you so desire.  There is no such thing 
as a “gift too small.”  Remember the words of Blessed 
(soon to be Saint) Teresa of Calcutta, “If you really love 
one another properly, there must be sacrifice.”  Every 
contribution to the Catholic Charities Appeal is greatly 
appreciated and an affirmation of the programs that 
concretely express the belief in the inherent value of every 
human life and the dignity of each person.  Please 
remember that last year 93 Cents of every dollar given 
went directly to the agencies and apostolates funded by 
this Annual Appeal.  Programs supported by the Appeal 
help people in all phases of life - from children to youth, to 
parents, to the elderly and sick.  Agencies, programs and 
ministries, supported by your generous donations, provide 
food and shelter, educate children and adults and meet the 
physical, emotional and spiritual needs of thousands.  The 
Appeal partially funds the Fall River CYO, in which many 
of our young people participate.  TO VIEW A BEAUTIFUL 

VIDEO ABOUT THE APPEAL, GO TO OUR PARISH 

WEBSITE www.holynamefr.com .  Thus far 200 families 

have donated a total of $34,220.00. 

 

 
 

 

 

OUR LADY OF GRACE ADORATION CHAPEL is open 
Monday through Friday, following the 7:00 a.m. Mass until 
9:00 p.m. 

PARISH PRAYER LINE 
 

If you have any prayer petitions please call Carole @ 508-
646-1387, Debbie @ 508-678-8006, or Marge @ 508-678-
6480. 

PRAYERS 
 

We remember the sick of our parish, especially: Lenora 
Baker, Marie Perry, Rita O’Loughlin, Frankie Pimental, 
Maureen Ahern, Terry Holden, Sr. Claire Dumont,  Sheila 
Oliveira, Thomas Stanton, Carol Power, Maria C. Dias, 
Carmela Chaves, Agueda Neves, Matt Burke, William 
Nuttall, Elaine Perreault, Claudia Martin, Thomas Keane, 
John L. Rego, Michael Coughlin, Catherine Louth, and Mae 
Gouveia. 
 

PRAYERS FOR THE SOULS  
 

We pray for the souls of Corrine C. Levitre, Paul R. 
LaPointe, and Butch L. Lapriore whose funeral Masses 
were celebrated here last week. May they rest in peace.  We 
extend our sincere prayers and sympathy to their families.  
May they be strengthened by the Lord. 
 

FAITH FORMATION 
 

FAMILIES OF STUDENTS CURRENTLY IN GRADE 1 OR 

GRADE 8 who next year will be preparing for First Penance, 
First Eucharist, or Confirmation, are reminded that our 
policy for “signing in for Mass” continues throughout the 
summer.  Registration for Faith Formation Classes will take 
place by a mailing sent out the end of July. 
 

PARENTS OF CHILDREN ENTERING FIRST GRADE 

THIS FALL, IN EITHER PUBLIC OR PAROCHIAL 

SCHOOL, are asked to call John Pietruszka, Director of 
Faith Formation, at 508-678-7532.  We will  put you on our 
mailing list regarding your child’s preparation to receive 
First Reconciliation and First Holy Communion.  If you 

have a child(ren) entering our Faith Formation Program 

FOR THE FIRST TIME NEXT YEAR IN ANY GRADE, 
please contact John as well. 
 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 
 

A GREAT OPPORTUNITY TO HELP THE YOUNG 

CHILDREN OF OUR PARISH:  In preparation for our 
Annual VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL (Aug. 1 - 5), we need 
VOLUNTEERS to assist us.  We need teachers, assistants, 
decorating and set up crews, supply shopping and ice cream 
social prep and serve.  Please contact Jo-Anne Sbrega at 
508-672-6230 for more information.  Please don’t “leave it 
to the next person” to volunteer.  THANKS. 

 



JUNE 5, 2016 

HOLY NAME SCHOOL 
 

On Tuesday evening, June 7th the members of the Class 

of 2016 will receive their diplomas during a special Mass 

celebrated by Fr. Jay Maddock, Director of Holy Name 

School.  The following is a list of graduates and the high 

schools they will attend.   Any parishioner who would 

like to attend this special Mass is encouraged and 

welcome to do to. 
 

      Class of 2016        High School  
 

Deirdra Elena Aguiar    Bishop Stang H. S. 

Devin John Allen    Bishop Stang H. S. 

Kate Campbell Archer    Diman Reg. Tech. H. S. 

Jillian Nicole Caron    B. M. C. Durfee H.S. 

Bradley Jacob Dellicker    Joseph Case H. S. 

Jacob Dupuis     Apponequet H. S. 

Anna Rose Elumba    Diman Reg. Tech. H. S. 

Adriana Rose Fernandes   B. M. C. Durfee H. S. 

Lindsay Ann Honeycutt    Bishop Stang H. S. 

Gabriella Grace Joaquim   Bishop Stang H. S. 

Tess Abigail Kfoury    Bishop Stang H. S. 

Logan Daniel J. LePage    Tiverton H. S. 

Sabrina Lorn     B. M. C. Durfee H. S. 

Caitlyn Audrey Moore    Bishop Stang H. S. 

Daniel Richard Murphy, Jr.   Tiverton H. S. 

Nicolas Ferreira Rodrigues Silva  Bishop Stang H. S. 

Michael Joseph St. Louis   Bishop Stang H. S. 

Liam V. Sullivan    Bishop Stang H. S. 

Juliana G. Tavares    B. M. C. Durfee H. S. 

 
THE CLASS OF 2017 has already begun to make plans for 

their expected trip, next  Spring, to Washington, D. C. They 

have been selling various items after school from their Kart 

and have also planned to hold a Car Wash.  The Class of 

2017 Car Wash will be held in the school yard on 

Saturday, June 11th from 9 a.m. to 2 p.m.  Please try to 

stop by and help them in their efforts.  Thank you. 

 

THE HOLY NAME SCHOOL FUND:  We express our 

sincerest thanks to all who donated generously to our first 

HOLY NAME SCHOOL FUND DRIVE.  We’re happy to 

report that a total of $19,735.00 was donate by 141 families.  

Thanks for supporting our wonderful school which is so 

integral to the life of our parish. 

 

HOLY NAME SCHOOL is currently accepting registrations 

for the 2016 - 2017 school year.  There are limited openings 

in most grades, Pre-Kindergarten - Grade 8.  Please contact 

the school (508-674-9131) or at www.hnsfr.org  to register 

and/or for more information.  CHECK OUT THE 

BROCHURES FOR OUR WONDERFUL MIDDLE 

SCHOOL AND PRE-K PROGRAMS.  They are found 

throughout the Church. 

 


